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OMAHA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
OM.AHA, NEBRASKA 

Mr. William Holden, Exec. Vice Pres. 
Chamber of Commerce 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Bill: 

April 8, 1940 

As I previously informed you, the Omaha civic committee paid 
no part of the expenses of visiting newspaper correspondents, 
or columnists, and officials of the Union Pacific Rai.lroad tell 
me that they paid no part. Accordingly, I presume that the 
expenses were paid either by the motion picture company or by 
the organizations which the correspondents and columnists repre­
sented. 

Good luck with your premiere, Bill. 

Sincerely yours, 

Frank P. Fogarty 
Commissioner 


